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STATE OF CALIFORNIA  

DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME 
INTRAOFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

 

DATE:    Dec.  9, 1958 

     TO:    C. K. Fisher, Fisheries Biologist III - Region 3  

   FROM:    G. R. Holman, Fisheries Manager I - Region 3 

SUBJECT:    Fishway - Carriger Creek (Fowler Creek), Sonoma County
 

On December 4, 1958 I contacted Mr. Wise, foreman Sonoma 
County Road Department regarding some minor improvements to 
the fishway under the bridge crossing subject stream at the 
junction of Fowler Creek Road and Arnold Road. 

These suggested improvements were the removal of the gravel at 
the entrance of the fishway on the upstream side and also, the 
removal of the large boulders in the fishway proper. 

Mr. Wise assured me that they will take care of this situation 
in the near future just as soon as equipment and man-power is 
available. 

 
G. R. Holman  
Fisheries Manager I 
Region 3 

GRH:cd 
cc: Holman 

 


